
From: Methanestrategy, NM, NMENV
To: Kuehn, Elizabeth, NMENV
Subject: Fw: [EXT] Regulating pollution from ozone precursors
Date: Friday, September 4, 2020 10:41:47 AM

From: Trish Foschi 
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 2:15 PM
To: Methanestrategy, NM, NMENV
Subject: [EXT] Regulating pollution from ozone precursors
 
Hello,
I am writing to support the creation of stronger pollution control in New Mexico.  It is critical
to target oil and natural gas equipment that emit volatile organic compounds (VOCs) and
oxides of nitrogen (NOx).  These gases are precursors to the formation of ozone, a very
unhealthy gas to breath.  Regulating these emissions will also reduce emissions of methane,
a potent greenhouse gas.
In addition, the pollution from oil and natural gas equipment is particularly high in the NM
northeast region where the Navajo Nation is located.  These Natives, who suffer from a
number of conditions that reduce their health, do not need elevated pollution.
Please put regulations in place which will ultimately mean cleaner air and a healthier
environment for Natives and all New Mexicans.
Sincerely,
Patricia G. Foschi
Santa Fe, NM 

mailto:NM.Methanestrategy@state.nm.us
mailto:Elizabeth.Kuehn@state.nm.us



